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EXECUTIVE ORDER
MEMBERS
GROUND WATER COMMISSION
ORDERED:
That the following named persons be and they are hereby appointed and reappointed to the:
GROUND WATER COMMISSION

for a term expiring May 1, 2016:

Carolyn F. Burr of Denver, Colorado, to serve as a representative of municipal or industrial
users, reappointed;

for a term expiring May 1, 2017:

Marc Christopher Arnusch of Keenesburg, Colorado, to serve as a resident agriculturist from
the Lost Creek Basin, appointed;

for a term expiring May 1, 2018:

Virgil Francisco Valdez of Alamosa, Colorado, to serve as a representative from Water
Division 3 and as an agriculturist, reappointed.

GIVEN under my hand and the
Executive Seal of the State of
Colorado, this second day of
May, 2014.

. Hickenlooper
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To the Honorable

Colorado Senate

Colorado General Assembly
State Capitol Building
Denver, CO 80203

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the powers conferred upon me by the Constitution and Laws of the
State of Colorado, I have the honor to designate, appoint, reappoint and submit to
your consideration, the following:

MEMBERS OF THE
GROUND WATER COMMISSION

for a term expiring May 1, 2016:

Carolyn F. Burr of Denver, Colorado, to serve as a representative of municipal
or industrial users, reappointed;

for a term expiring May 1, 2017:

Marc Christopher Arnusch of Keenesburg, Colorado, to serve as a resident
agriculturist from the Lost Creek Basin, appointed;

for a term expiring May 1, 2018:

Virgil Francisco Valdez of Alamosa, Colorado, to serve as a representative
from Water Division 3 and as an agriculturist, reappointed.

Sincerely,

John W. Hickenlooper
Governor



